
 

 

 
    

 

  

 

 

  

All School Bulletin 

March 14 – Spirit Day 

Sports attire 

 

March 17-21 – Spring Break 

no school, Gap Camp 

available 
 

 

  

 

Hello! 

I can’t believe it’s almost spring! The seasons are going by 

so fast. From what I’ve heard, it has been a mild Idaho 

winter. I have loved every minute of it and my first snow!  

We have another new family joining our Pre-Mont 

classroom this month. Please welcome Callie Szachowicz!  

This month we will be talking about the changing seasons. 

We will discuss the changes spring brings and do a flower 

smelling activity. We will continue to learn about letter 

sounds and shapes. We have introduced sandpaper 

letters so the children can associate the visual shape of 

the letter with its corresponding sound. We focus on a few 

letters at a time, prioritizing clear pronunciation of the 

sound rather than the letter name itself.  

Lastly, a reminder that Parent/Teacher Conferences are 

coming up at the end of April. There will be no school on 

Thursday, April 24th and Friday, April 25th. Childcare will 

be available during your conference but not full day 

care. Just wanted to give you a heads up. I’ll be posting 

a sign-up sheet at the beginning of April.  

Happy March! 

Miss Kelly and Miss Mily 

 

This month we will be focusing on St. Patrick’s Day, spring, 

social/emotional skills and continuing letter sounds. 

 

March 2025 Room 2 

Look ahead 

April 24th & 25th - 

Parent/Teacher 

Conferences, 

No school, no camp 

 


